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NewsletterJanuary
MRS. SEATON'S CLASS
Hello Parents,
January is an exciting time of 
year! I look forward to seeing 
you soon at Parent Teacher 
Conferences.  Letters will be 
sent home soon with your 
child.

Thank you!

M rs. Seaton

THROWBACK 
One of my favorite things about the new year is to 
reflect on last year.  This picture was taken from one of 
my favorite times, Grandparents' Day.  I loved how 
many grandparents showed up to support their student.  
Everyone had so much fun playing BINGO.
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